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The Salvation Army Australia acknowledges the delivery of the final report of the Royal 
Commission into Institutional Responses to Child Sexual Abuse to the Federal Parliament. 
 
We do so with an ongoing commitment to helping and healing the survivors. 
 
The Salvation Army looks to the leadership of Australia’s governments to create the National 
Redress Scheme recommended by the Royal Commission. This recommendation has our 
support. 
 
We will consider further comment early in 2018 following thorough consideration of the 
Royal Commission’s final report, including the 189 new recommendations. 
 
 
Lt-Colonel Neil Venables 
National Secretary for Communications 
The Salvation Army 
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